
 

“Families USA is pleased to support the Consumer Health Insurance Protection Act. This 

legislation serves as an important opportunity for members of Congress to signal their support 

for taking real steps to improve access to affordable health care for America’s families instead 

of dismantling advances made under the previous administration. “– Frederick Isasi, Executive 

Director of Families USA 

 

 "The Affordable Care Act provided unprecedented consumer protections in the health insurance 

market, but there is more to be done to ensure that all consumers have access to affordable, 

meaningful coverage. This bill is a comprehensive next step towards that goal, establishing new 

protections to help lower consumer healthcare costs while strengthening standards to ensure 

quality insurance coverage and care. We thank Senator Warren for her leadership on this 

important issue." – Betsy Imholz, Special Projects Director for Consumers Union 

 

“Public Citizen welcomes Senator Warren’s leadership on holding health insurers accountable 

and improving the affordability of health care for millions. By enhancing affordability, 

increasing transparency, ensuring that consumers get what they pay for and stopping some of the 

more egregious sabotage efforts by the Trump administration, the Consumer Health Insurance 

Protection Act would be an important step in the right direction. This legislation would protect 

consumers from some of the worst excesses of private health insurers and would also put a stop 

to providers surprising customers with outrageous bills for emergency services, one of the more 

heinous sources of medical debt for hard-working Americans.” – Lisa Gilbert, Vice President 

of Legislative Affairs, Public Citizen 

 

 

“While President Trump continues his relentless, deliberate efforts to sabotage people’s health 

care, Senators Warren, Harris, Hassan, Sander, and Baldwin today introduced legislation that 

builds on the foundation of the Affordable Care Act through policies that put consumers’ health 

and wellbeing first.”– Robert Restuccia, Executive Director of Community Catalyst  

  

  

 


